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March 31, 2013

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Hello! My name is Alexis Hernandez and I wanted to introduce myself. I will be a student teacher in your son/daughter’s Pre-K classroom. I will be graduating in May from Rowan University, where I am an Elementary Education/Writing Arts dual degree major. I will also be receiving an endorsement in special education.  I hail from the great state of Texas and have resided in New Jersey for almost seven years. In my spare time I enjoy reading, writing, traveling, and spending time with my family and friends. 

I just had the privilege of being a student teacher in Mrs. Mercadante’s first grade classroom for ten weeks. I have learned and grown a lot in the classroom, and the Tatem community has been so welcoming! I am thrilled to be working alongside Ms. Jenn for the next six weeks and becoming a member of the Panda Cubs. I hope to meet each of you within the coming weeks. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Jenn. Thank you!
Regards,

Alexis Hernandez
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“A person’s a person no matter how small.” – Dr. Seuss
